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Proposed change to the University Handbook, Section F12 
 
Rationale: 
 
With the implementation of the new iSIS system, a review has been needed of the current cutoff 
for maximum enrollment hours.  The new system will count the waitlisted classes as well as the 
classes in which the student is enrolled.  Increasing the hours from 18 to 21 will give students 
greater flexibility and fewer frustrations at the time of enrollment.  Therefore, the Committee on 
Academic Policies and Procedures and the Faculty Senate Academic Affairs recommend that the 
cap for enrollment be increased from the current 18 hours to 21 hours effective with enrollment 
for the fall 2006 semester.  Wording in the University Handbook should be updated as follows: 
(as amended by the Faculty Senate) 
 
F12 An undergraduate student may not enroll for more than 18 21 Kansas State University 
credit hours, including wait-listed courses, in a semester unless the student is granted 
permission to do so by the student's academic dean or the dean's representative. 
 
 


